

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

33 Bottles Road, Plumpton NSW 2761
T: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477
E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



NSW PREMIER'S READING CHALLENGE 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Plumpton Public School will be participating in the Premier's Reading Challenge for 2020. The goal of the challenge is to encourage a love of reading by engaging with quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge for each student to read, to read more, and to read more widely!

The Challenge runs from the 2nd March and ends on the 28th August.

- K-2 students: participate in the challenge as a class. Each student will receive a certificate
- Year 3-4 students: a total of 20 books with a minimum of 15 from PRC lists 3-4, 5-6 & 7-9
- Year 5-6 students: a total of 20 books with a minimum of 15 from PRC lists 5-6 & 7-9

Each list of books is on the PRC website.

Adding books:

Students can log directly into the PRC website using their Department of Education (DoE) username and password. They can access their Student Reading Record to add books at any time while the challenge is open OR students can ask Mr Tribe for a paper copy to record their reading.

Once the student's Reading Record is complete, it will be validated by the school's PRC Coordinator. Students will then be eligible for a Premier's Reading Challenge certificate!

We hope our students will enjoy the PRC for 2020 – happy reading, everyone!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Andrew Tribe

PRC Coordinator

17/2/2020

Ms M Larkin

Principal

Privacy Information:

Please be aware that the certificates will have the student's name and school printed on them.